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The surgery will be closed on:

1. Friday 25th and Monday 28th December 2020

1. Friday 1st January 2021

Please order your repeat prescription 7 days in advance of when it is required

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is to allow the GP practice and Community Pharmacy time to process your prescription, to ensure you do not run out of your medicines when the GP practice or community pharmacy is closed.
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